
Executive Committee Meeting – Sunday, March 15 

 

Meeting called to order at 10:08 a.m. 

 

Present:  Pastor Chad, President Del Hughes, Secretary Alan Beyer, Treasurer Nancy Bruns. 

Not Present:  Vice President Dave Bahnsen 

 

Purpose of Meeting:  Early morning, Sunday, March 15 Pastor Chad called an Executive Committee 

meeting to be held following worship at 9:00 a.m. to discuss current issues surrounding the spread of 

COVID-19. On Saturday, March 14 Governor Reynolds advised there is now “community” spread of the 

virus and recommended no gatherings be held of 250+ people. 

 

The outcomes of our meeting following discussions and approved by all in attendance to be presented 

to the council and then congregation are: 

 

• We will cancel the Community Meal on March 22nd. Most of the people that attend are those 
most vulnerable.  

• We will cancel the remaining 3 Lenten dinners on Wednesday night.  

• We will not allow any outside food sources to be brought in for fellowship, men’s group, 
quilters, etc. through the end of the month.  

• Pastor will not be doing in-person pastoral visits; unless, the situation warrants it such as a 
parishioner where death is imminent. 

• All other activities (worship, small groups, etc.) will continue to function as scheduled for the 
time being 
 

Meeting adjourned at 10:29 a.m. 


